4, RESULTS OF REVIEW OF RIVERSIDE PLANTING SITES

The Greenspace Manager informed the Board of the results of the review of riverside planting at two
sites chosen by the Board in March 2004. The Board decided:

1.

2.

That the information be received.

That remedial maintenance work be carried out on Sites 1 and 2 as recommended in the report
and funded by the Greenspace Unit.

That maintenance and management plans be developed for Sites 1 and 2, funded by the
Greenspace Unit.

That the report conclusions be shared with all designers who have an input into riverside
planting projects in Christchurch, in order to design more appropriately for future plantings.

That a further report be sought to determine specific plans and costs involved in
recommendation 5.

That the Greenspace Unit be requested to report on the pedestrian/cycleway through the Amelia
Rogers Reserve and proposals for the provision of parking for kayakers/canoeists.
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